
 

We are delighted to announce that, starting from November 6, 2023 Head Office of 

HSBC Bank Armenia CJSC (hereinafter the Bank) will operate at a new address: 42 

Paronyan Street, Yerevan 0015, RA. 

The Bank’s Status customers’ service will also be carried out at the newly opened Head 

Office instead of the former Baghramyan 4/1 address. 

We also inform that the Teryan branch will continue to operate at the address of the 

former Head Office (Teryan 66).   

We look forward to welcoming you to our new premises.   

For additional information and clarifications, please approach any branch of the 

Bank, call us at +374 60 655 000 or e-mail at: hsbc.armenia@hsbc.com .  

Thank you for banking with us.  
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